
 
 
 

 

Spring 2025 

 

To: CPFI Board of Directors, 

 

For the Volume 28 publication cycle, the title of the Spring 2025 issue was, “I am the light of the 

world.  Whoever follows me will not walk in darkness, but will have the light of life.”  John 8:12. 

The title of the Fall 2025 issue has yet to be determined. 

 

Thank you to all those who responded to the eblast call for manuscripts for the Spring issue.  

You should have received copies of the Spring issue in your mailbox.  We need more pharmacy 

with faith stories for the Fall issue, so please get the word out!    

 

We are blessed to have added Susan Smith to our editorial team.  In addition to reviewing 

content, Susan will focus on acquiring articles for future issues so that we can, hopefully, 

develop a bank to ensure the publication continues.  So, if she contacts you, please respond in the 

affirmative that you will submit something for a future issue.  Thank you, Susan. 

 

I would again like to personally thank Jennifer Sands for her exceptional editing skills and Nena 

Lindrose for her creative cover designs.  C & P continues to be a much-improved publication 

due to their efforts. 

 

Thank you to all who have submitted articles to allow the journal to continue to bless the 

membership.  Please encourage those whom you know with great pharmacy with faith stories to 

share them with us.  I feel honored to be able to serve the membership in this capacity. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Mary J. Ferrill Brown, PharmD  

Editor, Christianity & Pharmacy 

Christian Pharmacists Fellowship International 

561-281-4586 (phone)  

maryjferrill@gmail.com 


